
The	 Shutesbury	 Elementary	 
PTO	 Needs	 Your	 Help!  

In recent years family involvement with the SES PTO has been 
declining.  This means that our annual budget and the ways that we 
support students, teachers and the community will also begin 
declining.  This will change the school climate and all the “extras” that 
make SES a special place. We don’t want that to happen! 
 
What does the PTO fund for our children? 
                                   - Field trips 
                                   - Playground equipment 
                                   - Special events 
                                   -Arts programing 
                                   -Authors’ Visits 
                                   -SES graduate scholarships 
                                   - Classroom materials 
                                   - Staff appreciation events 
                                and so much more... 
 
How can you help? 
• Become a classroom representative 
• Help to organize a fun event like the Harvest Dinner on Oct. 3 
• Help to organize one simple fundraiser like the Hike-A-Thon 
• Come to a meeting on the first Wednesday of every other month 

(11/5, 1/7, 3/4, 5/6) 7pm at the Shutesbury Athletic Club. 
• Attend a PTO event this year. 
• Think of new fundraisers or events you’d like to see at SES and 

then make them happen!  
 
You can contact a PTO member at shutesburypto@gmail.com with 
questions or ways that you can help. 


